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Subject: 

Development Coordination Important Updates 

 

Effective Date: 

March 17, 2021 

Notice 

 

The following changes have recently occurred within the Development Coordination Section.  

1. We would like to welcome our new reviewer Thomas Gagnon to the New Castle County 

team. 

2. The Statewide Plan Review Map has been updated to reflect these changes. 

3. The Meeting Request Form has had the following updates made: 

a) Added Thomas Gagnon to the Subdivision Reviewer dropdown. 

b) Removed ‘TIS Scoping’ from the Purpose of Meeting dropdown. 

c) Fixed an error when using a dropdown causing another page to open and the user 

losing all inputted data. 

4. We have updated the ‘Construction/Entrance Plans: General Notes’ by including the 

following note in the “Include all that Apply” section #20: 

‘e. Sidewalk located within the City of Wilmington’s municipal limits shall be labeled on 

the surface of the sidewalk in accordance with Section 42-110 of the Municipal Code.’ 

  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Development Coordination Section at 

302.760.2266. 

*All documents can be found on our Development Coordination website. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://deldot.gov/Business/subdivisions/pdfs/StateMap.pdf?cache=1600196359795
https://deldot.gov/Business/subdivisions/pdfs/Meeting_Request_Form.pdf?cache=1615986666324
https://deldot.gov/Business/subdivisions/docs/2019/Construction-Entrance_Plan_General_Notes.docx
https://deldot.gov/Business/subdivisions/index.shtml

